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LETTER DATED 3 APRIL 1995 FROM THE DEPUTY PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF CANADA ADDRESSED TO THE DEPUTY SECRETARY-GENERAL OF THE
CONFERENCE ON DISARMAMENT TRANSMITTING A PUBLICATION ENTITLED
"VERIFYING A FISSILE MATERIALS CUT-OFF: AN EXPLORATORY ANALYSIS

OF POTENTIAL DIVERSION SCENARIOS"

I have the honour to transmit to you a new Canadian publication, entitled
"Verifying a fissile materials cut-off: an exploratory analysis of potential
diversion scenarios".

I would be grateful if the necessary arrangements could be made for its
distribution to all member and participating non-member State delegations,
under cover of a CD number.

(Signed ) Andrew McAlister
Minister and Deputy
Permanent Representative to
the Conference on Disarmament
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